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July 22, 2021 

 

Christine E. Long  

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board  

2300 Yonge Street, P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto ON  

M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long, 

 

RE:  EB-2020-0230 – Independent Electricity System Operator 2020-2021 Application 

Submission of Energy Probe on the Draft Issues List  

 
Energy Probe Research Foundation (Energy Probe) has reviewed the submission of OEB Staff 

on the Draft Issues List. Energy Probe supports the changes proposed by OEB Staff. 

 

Submitted on behalf of Energy Probe by 

 

 

 

 

 

Tom Ladanyi 

TL Energy Regulatory Consultants Inc. 

 

cc.  Andrew Bishop (OEB Staff) 

Miriam Heinz (IESO)  

Roger Higgin (Sustainable Planning Associates Inc.) 
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